Too Much To Chew

KeShawn knew that he had struck gold
when he found Karen. She was beautiful
and smart, but when curiosity kills the cat,
as it mostly does, he finds himself sleeping
with different women every night. What
starts out as harmless escaped turns into a
two year love affair that will ultimately
ruin his entire family. Karen was the best
wife to KeShawn and tried to please him in
every way. Even though she knew he
cheated, she still treated her man like a
King. Her multiple-personality disorder
will surface as a result of her husbands
infildelity. Will she back down or fight for
her man?
Virginia had always been
neglected but KeShawn showed her that
she possessed beauty, somewhere within.
Stripping was just a blur once she let him
in her world, and to her, she was his lady.
She didnt intend to fall in love with him
but her infatuation may cost her life.
Derek was a street dude. He was his big
brother, KeShawn, number one fan. He
wanted to have a big house, cars, kids But
he had a dark secret that would come to
light in the most wicked way.
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